St. Wilfrid's C.E.Primary Newsletter

Week beginning 9th November 2020

This Week

Star of the Week

Nursery – Jessie Reception-Alice, Y1-Cody, Y2 Paryhs Y3 Esther, Y4 Logan, Y5 Lacey,

Y6 Bobby

V.I.P/Christian Values

Nursery – Alayah Reception-Lola-Rose, Y1-Sofia, Y2 Raeyn Y3 James Y4 Charlie H Y5 Jack S, Y6 Poppie

Don't Forget...

In view of the second national lockdown, we request that our Parents/Carers wear a protective face mask when dropping off & collecting children and that you maintain the social distancing guidelines. This will help us keep our school open during this difficult time. Thank you for your support & cooperation.

Please make sure you keep to the collection and drop off times you have been given so as to minimise congestion and reduce risk in the school environment. Thank you.

We have before & after school childcare available provided by our outside provider Alison Ingham. If you would like to reserve a place for your child and discuss fees please ring her on her new number 07561684795. Arrangements can only be made with Alison not the school office.

Important Dates

16-20/11/2020 – Assessment Week

30/11/2020-2/12/2020 – Virtual Parent Evening

14/12/2020 Christmas Skills Showcase Week

16/12/2020 Christmas Dinner Day – All children will get a free meal today.

16/12/2020 – Party Clothes Day

18/12/2020 – Christmas Jumper Day

18/12/2020 – School closes for Christmas at 2.00pm approx.

04/01/2021 – School reopens

Special events, news

We have introduced a special award each week from Mrs Brereton, "A Postcard Home" -watch out for the postman making a special delivery every week to one child in each of our classes. We won't announce it here because it would spoil the surprise. The children who received postcards through the post last week were:

Nursery- Isabella, Reception-Dorcas, Y1-Nevaeh Y2 Scarlett, Y3 Poppy, Y4 Yuri,
Y5 Zaine Y6 Amy

Reminders

PE Day = Y1 Tuesday & Wednesday, **Y2** Wednesday & Thursday, **Y3** Monday & Wednesday, **Y4** Monday & swimming Friday afternoon, **Y5** Wednesday, **Y6** Wednesday & Thursday

Black/Grey shorts, jogging bottoms or leggings, white or red t-shirt and school jumper

Relationships & Health Education – Please make sure you have read the information on the school website displayed under the Parents Page/Letters & Information Home tab. At present we have had no parents contact us and the curriculum overview is also available on this page for your perusal. https://stwilfridsceprimary.co.uk/parents/letters-sent-home-2018/

If you have not already done so - Please return the Parental Consent & Emergency Contact Information Form Thank you for your support.

Children in Need – Friday 13th November 2020

https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/

Thank you for your donations to Children in Need we managed to collect an amazing £190.25

School Trips

Unfortunately, at present we are unable to offer our children the usual experience of visiting historical sites, museums, religious settings, activity centres etc. in line with the curriculum we are covering each term in school. As you can imagine this is very disappointing to all of us, however, we have been able to arrange some amazing virtual trips over the last few weeks which will be delivered in their classroom in a safe and secure way. As soon as the situation allows we will of course resume our usual external visits.